
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/11/2022 11:03:37 AM

First name: Emma

Last name: Cowan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This approach is neither reasonable nor legal. The Lake Katherine boat launch and shoreline 

could benefit from improvements that are proposed in the Tarleton IRP. Historic apple orchards 

could benefit from routine maintenance. Small tree plantations of non-native species on former 

state lands could be restored to more natural conditions. And yet, none of this reasonable work 

is considered separately from the harmful commercial logging that is proposed across 900 acres 

of the Lake Tarleton watershed, jeopardizing the lake's excellent water quality and heightening

the risk for sediment pollution and harmful algal blooms.


